
Nov. 22, 2007   
 

Happy Thanksgiving 
 

     To you and your 
family during this high 
season of appreciation, 
blessings, family and 
sharing good food, 
tithing and well wishes 
with those who provide us with a reason to 
keep on loving and giving.  
     We appreciate your actions, financial gifts 
and in-kind services to our humble club.  
     With less than two months to go we look 
forward to the February 5th, primaries and 
encourage you, if you haven’t done so already, 
please register and “think before you vote”. 
     May the spirit of hope and change see you 
through the rest of the Holiday Season. 

Wishing you the best always, Peace Out! 
                              

 The Executive Board and 
Members of The Democratic Club 

of the Santa Clarita Valley, 
Greater Area. 
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